From: Alex Allie

To: Beags, Tauren R - DNR

Cc: Byers, Harris

Subject: Re: Initial Approval for Structural Piles at River North, BRRTS # 02-36-588366
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 8:31:52 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content i

Thanks Tauren. We mailed in the review fee yesterday or the day before so you should have
that in hand shortly!

Have a great weekend.

Alex Allie

Allie Family Companies

100 Maritime Drive | Suite 3C | Manitowoc, WI 54220
T:920.684.1545 | C: 920.901.1549 | F: 920.682.0300

On Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 8:19 AM Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>
wrote:

Good morning Alex and Harris,

This email acts as the initial approval to proceed with the structural piles as proposed in the
Remedial Action Plan and Materials Management Plan (RAP/MMP) for the River North
development. The complete approval for the RAP/MMP will be formally reviewed and
provided a written letter response, but wanted to get this initial approval out to you as |
understood from Harris and the RAP/MMP document that you wanted to begin the
structural piles as quickly as possible. DNR has created a new BRRTS number, 02-36-
588366, that you can use now for future correspondence and submittals. A responsible party
letter will be issued due to the recent change in ownership.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert

Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 510-3472
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home)
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